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From: Frantz, Raymond
To: RGD Daily Risk
Subject: Daily Risk Status Changed to Alert
Date: Friday, December 23, 2022 6:19:35 AM

LG&E/KU Generation Dispatch has changed the Daily Risk Assessment to “Alert” as of 06:10 on
12/23/2022 due to higher than expected loads and generation outages. We presently have enough
generation capacity to meet our load and reserve obligations. We request no unnecessary risks be

taken with any generating units.

Follow the in-place communication protocol with Generation Dispatch.

Thank you.
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